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Our ethos statements this week: 

I co-operate with others in work and play. 

 

Virtue Our Virtue for this half term has been Faith. Faith is trust and confidence in God.  

Living faith is shown by service and obedience to God. We are focusing on how we can show 

our Faith. This week we listened to the story of St Valentine.  

Morning Prayer 

A big thank you and very well done to class 2 who led Morning Prayer this week. It was a 

lovely service and they did really well. As ever the singing was wonderful. It was lovely to 

have so many family come to support the class so thank you. 

 

Mini Vinnies-Our Mini Vinnies are delighted with the response to our non-uniform day today. 

We have bags and bags of items for the homeless community. Thank you for your continued 

generosity  

  

Superkids winners 

Class 1   Luke Johnson and Daisy Jackson 

Class 2  Lacey Greenwood    Class 3  Scarlett Firth  

Class 4 Jayden Rodgerson   Class 5 Deacon Dhers 

 

Bravo winners- 

Class 6 Sophie O’Sullivan and Fenton McFarland 

Class 7 Mia Paluch and Lucas Lamb 

Class 8 Elliot Newsome-Brennan and Megan Middleton 

Class 9 TeeJay Wilkinson and Scarlett Greene 

Class 10  Summer Arnott and Ella Lettice 

Class 11 Charlie Carter and Caitlyn Lettice 

Mrs Hetherington Tristan Mould and Henry Thornton 

 

Parent’s evening- thanks to all the parents who came to Parents evening this week to 

celebrate their child’s hard work. If you didn’t get chance to come into school please contact 

school and the class teacher can update you by phone. Questionnaires are still available if 

you wish to complete one so we can how you feel about St Mary’s. I will share the analysis 

after half term. 

 

World Book Day. 

World Book Day is Thursday 7th March and we are encouraging everybody to dress up as a 

book character. We do not require a money donation on this day. There will be lots of ‘book’ 

activities during the day and all children will receive a book token to spend.  

 

Diary Dates   Mon 25th Feb- First day back for pupils 
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